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 òOur job includes making a profound difference in the lives of our students!ó 

ñWorking Together for Every Student, Every Dayò 
 

 

 

Electronic Students Attend National Nanoline Technology Contest in Pennsylvania 

 

 
 
Pictured (left to right) are Bill Albertson, Max Pundrich, Ken Powell, Julian 

Palmer.  Not pictured: Noah Rockhill.  
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Mrs Sutherlinôs Horticulture Students created floral arrangements for 
Valentine's Day 

 
 
 
Students also 
collected, cleaned, 
and bagged canna 
bulbs for the 
Porter County 
Master Gardeners 
Seed and Bulb 
Exchange held 
last month.  Over 
200 bulbs were 
donated with the 
effort of the class.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

An understanding heart is everything in a 
teacher, and cannot be esteemed highly 
enough. One looks back with appreciation 
to the brilliant teachers, but with gratitude 
to those who touched our human feeling. 
The curriculum is so much necessary raw 
material, but warmth is the vital element for 
the growing plant and for the soul of the 
child.    Carl Jung (1875 - 1961) 
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Construction Trades Students Get Early Tour of New Heavilin Elementary 

School 

 
Skillman Corporation was kind enough to give Mrs. Biernatôs students a guided tour of the new 

Heavilin Elementary School.  Tour guide and site manager, Will Hoefflicker and 

construction manager intern, Kyle Bishop gave us the tour.  Will and Kyle are both 

graduates of our Bldg Trds program and are now overseeing large commercial 

construction projects. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watching too much TV may increase your risk of dying from blood clots.  Inactivity 

may cause clots in the leg or pelvis that may break free and cause a dangerous condition 

in the lung.  Studies show that Americans watch too much TV 
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Porter County Career Network Announced 
This year Mark Zimmerman, AmeriCorps Career 
Advisor, has been providing our students and 
classes with resume, LinkedIn, job interviewing, 
and career advice.  Mr. Zimmerman is a retired 
Human Resource director with a vast 
background in connecting employers and 
employees. 
  

Additional career and job search information is now available via social media on our new 
Facebook Group called: Porter County Career Network.  This site provides resume, 
interviewing and job search resources.  We encourage employers to 
post job openings on this site.  This site is for employers, current 
students, and alumni to keep their job searching skills current and to 
find out about job opportunities.   
 
To access this Facebook site, enter ñPorter County Career Networkò 
on your Facebook search bar or visit: https://goo.gl/65U3Rz 

 
Questions can be directed to Mark Zimmerman at the Career Center.  

Mark R. Zimmerman 
AmeriCorps Career Advisor 
Porter County Career & Technical Center 
1005 North Franklin Street | Valparaiso, IN 
46383 

Office: 219-531-3170 
Ext. 8271 | Cell: 219-395-4129 
Email: mzimmerman@valpo.k12.in.us  
LinkedIn: linkedin.com/in/zimmermancareers

 

 
Law Enforcement 

Academy 

Students Excel 

Athletically Too 

Porter County 

Sheriffôs Foot 

Pursuit 5K 

Criminal Justice 

Division 

Champions.  

Pictured is teacher, 

Curt Hawkin and 

our Law 

Enforcement 

Careers Academy 

student runners.  

Good job by all! 

 

https://goo.gl/65U3Rz
mailto:mzimmerman@valpo.k12.in.us
http://linkedin.com/in/zimmermancareers
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The University of Northwestern Ohio is proud to ack nowledge its 
Deanôs List for the January Session 2017 for students in the College of 
Applied Technologies. The following full -time students received a 
grade point average of 3.5 or better:  Derek Michaelsen, Morgan Twp 

HS Grad 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marketing Students 

Excel 
Zac Beatty (Boone Grove) 

and Zak Smith (Valpo), 

Strategic Marketing 

students of Mrs. Ammons, 

planned, designed, and 

then presented the name 

and logo for the new 

Valparaiso Bike Sharing 

program.  They can be seen 

presenting to the 

Valparaiso Redevelopment 

Commission.  Their logo and 

design work can be seen at 

right.  The new bike sharing 

program will be started this 

summer and will link the 

downtown to bikers from the 

university and throughout the 

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/derek.michaelsen?fref=hovercard

